
11/25/24

Its Thanksgiving week, as a reminder we are only sending 
Speedee orders out on Monday and Tuesday because of the 
holiday. We have a few Asian shipments arriving on Monday 
and some reptiles on Tuesday. We put a lot of new items on 
Special for the next few weeks, make sure to look that page over 
as there is something for everyone. Have a great rest of your 
weekend everyone.
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